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October 27, 1999

Re: JOPAL Project
_________________

Madam,
Sir,

I have pleasure in sending you herewith document SCIT/4/6 for your
consideration.  The International Bureau would appreciate it if intellectual
property offices participating in the JOPAL Project could consider and inform us
whether they could take over responsibility for selecting articles from
PCT journals 205, 208, 211, 219, 222 (new number 233), in addition to their
current workload.  The titles of those five journals are listed on page 6 of
Annex 2 to document SCIT/4/6.

Intellectual property offices acting as International Searching Authorities
are requested to pay attention to the date suggested by the International Bureau in
paragraph 10 of the attached document (date on which the amended PCT List of
Periodicals could come into effect).

Please note that the above-mentioned document is intended to be discussed
at the fourth session of the SCIT Plenary in Geneva during the week of
December 6 to 10, 1999.

Please send your comments on document SCIT/4/6 to the International Bureau
not later than November 25, 1999.  Your comments should be sent by e-mail to our
address <scit.mail@wipo.int>;  please indicate the number of this Circular.

Sincerely yours,

K.-P. Wittig
Deputy Director

Inter-Office Information Services Department

./.


